Dear Noreen,

Your leave for abovementioned dates is approved.
Get well soon!

Best,
Sehrish



From: Noreen Kousar <noreenkousar80@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 January 2021 12:31 AM
To: TEHREEM, Sehrish <tehreems@who.int>
Cc: AKBAR, Shumila <akbars@who.int>; ALI, Furqan <fuali@who.int>; hareem@ctc.org.pk
Subject: [EXT] Application for sick leave.

Dear Madam,
This is to inform you that i have received Covid -19 - PCR test result "Nagetive" today but unfortunately,my cough is still persistent. Therefore, kindly grant me two days sick leave Dated: 6.01.21 to 7.01.21. Hopefully, you will consider my situation sympathetically.

Your Sincerely,
Noreen kaouser 
UC:Mohra shah wali
Dated.06.01.2021.
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